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                     12 April 2012

Excellency,


I have the pleasure of writing, pursuant to the Circular No. AGR/11/233, dated 20 July 2011, regarding the revised draft Terms of Reference (ToR) of the D-8 Working Group on Marine and Fisheries (prepared by the Ministry of Marine Affairs and Fisheries of the Republic of Indonesia), to forward, herewith, the proposal from the Pakistan Agriculture Research Council. It is suggested that the following sub-headings be added under Point 3 (Marine & Fisheries Promotion) of Paragraph D (Scope of Work) of the draft ToR:

a) Intensification of fish culture

b) Up-grading of fishing vessels to control post harvest losses.

c) Improvement in conditions of the fish harbors of the member countries

d) Enhancement in marketing efforts at international level for the export of fish and fisheries products

Thus far the Secretariat has received feedback from Malaysia, Bangladesh, and Pakistan. Since the Member Countries are requested to submit their feedback on the draft ToR prior to the Third D-8 Agricultural Ministerial Meeting on Food Security (26-28 September 2012, Indonesia), I would like to seize the opportunity to call on all the remaining Member Countries to send in their feedback at the earliest convenience and as a matter of priority.


Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Dr .Widi A. Pratikto

                                                                                                                            Secretary-General

To: All D-8 Commissioners

